
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY   
 

OVERVIEW OF THE B-BBEE AMENDMENT ACT WORKSHOP 
  

DATE: 28TH TO 29TH JULY 2015 
 

Bloemfontein: The department of Trade and Industry together with the department of 
Economic, Small Business Development, Tourism and Environmental Affairs in the Free State 
will be conducting workshops from the 28 to 29 July 2015, which are aimed at sharing 
information regarding the current Amendments of the Broad-Based Black Economic 
Empowerment Act, and the revised Codes of Good Practice.  
 
The workshop will be opened per-invite to stakeholders, organised business, and private 
companies. The following topics will be covered: Overview of B-BBEE Amendment Act, 
Objectives of the Amendment Act (what the act seeks to achieve), Generic Codes of Good 
Practice, Legal compliance, the role of Verification Agencies, and all the matters relating to the 
workshop including questions, responses and presentations must be done within the 
prescribed time.  
 
Workshops will cover all the sectors of economy in the Free State to form part of the 
discussions. They will be staged in two (2) districts of the Free State namely, Mangaung and 
Lejweleputswa District (Matjhabeng municipality) in order to ensure accessibility. The districts 
that are not covered shall be integrated within the nearest districts, for instance, Mangaung will 
cover Xhariep and Lejweleputswa will cover Fezile Dabi.  

 

The details of the workshops are as follows: 
 

VENUE&DISTRICT DATE TIME 

1. Mangaung 

   Rose Hall 

28/07/2015 09:00-17:00 

2.Lejweleputswa 

  Matjhabeng   

Municipality(Welkom 

Club) 

29/07/2015 09:00-17:00 
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Issued by: DESTEA Communication Unit 
 

Department of Economic, Small Business Development, Tourism and Environmental 
Affairs  

  
For more information contact Festy Nyamate at 051 400 9548 nyamatef@detea.fs.gov.za 
or Thandeka Thabethe at 051 400 9550/ thabetht@detea.fs.gov.za  
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